
Seattle University Academic Policy   

 Policy Number:          75-10 
 Last Revised:    1/6/2017 
 
 
 FINAL EXAMINATIONS  
 
 
All final exams must be held during final exam week.  The content of the final exam session is at 
the discretion of the instructor.  If an instructor elects to give a take-home exam, those exams 
should be due no earlier than the scheduled day and time for the final exam. 
 
Ordinarily, classes are expected to use the scheduled time for the administration of the exam.  
Permission to change a final examination time from the officially scheduled time must in every 
case be obtained from the dean or the dean’s designee of the college or school.  That permission 
must then be submitted in writing to the Office of the Registrar at least two weeks prior to the 
week of final examination. 
 
Individual students who are scheduled to take


